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Almost 13,000 people have taken advantage of the CBD red zone bus trips since they began. 

This represents 97 per cent of the initial capacity. 

To accommodate the ongoing demand for the weekend visits, CERA has extended the hours of 

operation. 

Buses can now be booked on Saturdays from 1pm to 7pm and on Sundays between 9am and 7pm. 

Roger Sutton, CERA's chief executive, says he is pleased so many people have made the effort to 

visit the city. 

A CERA YouTube video of the CBD route, with commentary from the general manager of 

demolitions Warwick Isaacs, is also proving popular. 

It has clocked up over 87,000 views and can be seen here on YouTube. 

The bus trips run for the next three weekends, while twilight week night bus trips end this Friday. 

The booking lines are open on weekdays between 8am and 5pm and the number is 0800 RING 

CERA. 

 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f8Lic4MCNek&list=UU8lqm3vTdBGDmATf0j4u9nQ

